
 

Name the Winter Teddy 

The PTA are holding a competition to guess the name of the Winter 

Teddy. If your child would like to take part please come and chose a 

name from the board at the office. Each guess costs 50 pence.The  

winner of the bear will be announced at the Christmas raffle on Friday 

13th December. 

The Winter Teddy is on display at the office when you come to decide 

what her/his name is. 

Good luck 
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